

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

03.03.2015

Information Letter no. 07-2015

URGENT

Dear Member Federations,

the organisers of this year's European Senior Championships in Montreux asked us to remind you to make your hotel reservations until this weekend to take advantage of the special prices and to meet the deadline.

This reminder does not concern most federations who have already made their bookings.

Best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info